
 

archinfo
Greetings from week 3. It is great to see APDWest buzzing with activity again. At every year
level there are some very exciting design projects in progress and I look forward to seeing them
evolve. While there is a lot of energy out west, here in Seaton Hall, other than construction
noises, it is pretty quite. As such I have a favor to ask. As you know, first year students are
working hard up on the third floor of Seaton Hall West. I want you to think back a few years and
remember how encouraging it was to talk to those "awe inspiring" upper level students, see
their work and use it as inspiration. Well, due to our temporary displacement, first year students
don't have easy access to see the amazing things they will be accomplishing in a few years.
My favor is that next time you are in Seaton Hall, take a few minutes to visit with first year
students, ask them about their projects or invite them to come and visit you in your studio.
Share your passion for architecture with them and make their day. Thank you in advance. 

Have a great week.  

Best, 
Matthew Knox, AIA
Professor and Head

arch_spotlight
.
DEAN DE NOBLE RECEIVES SELECT HONOR FOR HIS ADVOCACY OF
ARCHITECTURE

Dean Tim de Noble has been recognized regionally for his contributions to
promoting the profession of architecture. The board of directors of the American
Institute of Architects Kansas City recently named Tim de Noble its 2016
Architecture Advocate of the Year

In recognizing de Noble, the board cited his efforts to elevate APDesign and the
architecture profession at the university and state levels since becoming dean
in 2009. The board also recognized de Noble's role in assisting the university
with its new campus master plan and with the many building projects on

campus in the last few years.
 
"I am very proud to be recognized for merely doing what I believe in and am passionate
about," de Noble said. "Design matters is my message and I try not to miss an opportunity to
deliver it."

arch_announcements
OPEN HOUSE APDESIGN COLORING BOOK | HAVE YOUR WORK FEATURED 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1ijiBNXMt_W9oShpztDQs_rF6gwaiZIstgSiI4KE33BWEPfiRFlWymxNny9tqi91fzwQGDySNZJc2Ss8GL7dpyf22DVzJocEyQ3DGxK202xkM2cMT-p3amJOKmHi-LcsPMfbQC8G7leHbVhxCbwDlhXpoVJW3rGVg3uiu6jJ928AsdSBE8ajGbjY=&c=&ch=


Faculty and students are invited to send us line drawings of work to be featured in the second
APDesign coloring book! This will be used as an Open House give-away and activity. If you
have something that you would like to be featured please send your drawings (PDF) formatted
to an 8.5x11 book so that we can bind in-house. Send drawings to Thom Jackson
 

FOR OUR FACULTY | ARE YOU TRACKING THESE DEADLINES?

CALL FOR FACULTY PROPOSALS TO TEACH IN ITALY (ARCH ONLY)

For Fall 2017: 
Please submit your application to Matt Knox, Department Head, Department of
Architecture, Seaton 211, with a copy to Associate Dean Lynn Ewanow in Seaton 212,
by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 3, 2017.
For Spring 2018:
Please submit the original and nine (9) copies of the completed application to Seaton
212 by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 3, 2017

FACULTY SENATE | OPEN FORUM FOR FACULTY, STUDENTS, STAFF

February 2, Thursday | 3:30-4:30 p.m | Alumni Center
These forums provide an opportunity for the campus community to visit with the
President and Provost.  Faculty Senate members will begin with a few questions and
then audience members will be given the opportunity to ask further questions.  The
event will be video streamed on line for those not able to attend in person. The link will
become active just prior to event.

 
If you have a question for President Myers or Provost Mason, and will be unable to
attend in person, please send your question via email to Candace LaBerge prior to
the event and we will present these as time permits.

APDESIGN FACULTY-STAFF EXHIBIT 

Submit work by February 2, Thursday
You may submit any type of work you would like, drawings, paintings, sculpture, or a
project that you have completed (sky is the limit).You may drop off your work to Thom
anytime the week of by February 2. Please have title card information with your work.

FOR OUR STUDENTS | ARE YOU TRACKING THESE DEADLINES?

February 6 | 4th Year Options Forms Due for 3rd-Year Students
Study abroad, internship, KCDC, etc

If you have any questions regarding the deadlines or processes below related to
scholarships, study abroad, or Italian Studies, see Becky O'Donnell in Seaton 212 or
contact Becky 785-532-5047.

February 1 | Scholarship Applications and  March 1 | FAFSA
Complete the online K-State scholarship application by February 1, to be considered for
need-based scholarships complete FAFSA by March 1

February 6 | Study Abroad Deadline
Complete APDesign online pre-application for Summer 2017, Fall 2017, or Spring 2018
Complete the short answer section within the online pre-application to be considered as a
candidate for any non-Italy study abroad programs.

February 6 | Italian Studies Program Scholarship |  Essays Due

mailto:tjackson@ksu.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1ijiBNXMt_W9oSZaO2Dk1Kpd4mjhOtCnS51l0t69jhDzwkQ_U_uewGFZ8YonNxv1E9rp_iDGFRwgqyd1Bpe52ZTbVCAjQUBDDSrofMmo1mOXTtAZKtE1cC8Nz78-U1GxeDHvoHVZmfn8f0x2-Nhh8fqc=&c=&ch=
mailto:candaceb@ksu.edu
mailto:bodonnel@k-state.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1imOlyPn-mkky7s-8cgzSJt-e5r99FOqAFSjwQWqJeoRGD1wBzJacUgB0ydxsXNqtzU9gssSjcn4wHKqAdNCrWMf2B_LXkR55_9uMPWH9UClnDFMgYdQSiSKaJkQ_8QBIkZywK_vmWemzY7-7aFDAdY4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1inNduvla71O26aL4nZwPPIKa1oiGUWuu-pq_1GSAtX_lhJRXvg2r61mVrrucWT7x-7wsKgOP_joGrhM4XKYsVXjWt9CA_IuiSl6pmhU4iv3Py4iWzc_jy9beE1zA4yW8hIFdNx9yGl5KCaOqNurdo7uyze8H9vzYVtcG3uFz3PQ3GVBPV2nfLOMCSoXEC4jRBg==&c=&ch=


Deadline Extended
Must also as well complete the required K-State Scholarship on-line scholarship
application (by Feb 1). No submission fee required.

February 6 | Graduate Applications Due | 5th-Year Students
Graduation information was mailed to you on January 30.

COMMENCEMENT INFORMATION
The web page will give all the details regarding ticket, rehearsal, and location. Students
graduating have the option of participating in the Graduate School ceremony in addition to the
APDesign ceremony. If you intend to participate in the Graduate School program please let
your major professor and department head know well in advance.

EMPLOYMENT AND INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES | TWO NEW OPPS POSTED TODAY
Check the department of architecture website frequently for updated postings. 

arch_APDPro events
STUDENTS - TAKE NOTE OF THESE OFFERINGS

APDPro: Portfolio Advice from the Experts
Tuesday, Feb 7, 6:00 PM, Seaton 306
[PORTFOLIO BASICS, SPECIAL TOPIC]
Learn how to create a portfolio that will get you noticed by future employers. Professionals from
each discipline at Hoefer Wysocki Architecture will present what they look for in a portfolio when
hiring and answer any of your questions. Please submit your portfolio questions  HERE. This
event is REQUIRED for 2nd year APDPro students.

APDPro: Putting Your International Experience to Work
Thursday, Feb 9, 6:00 PM, Seaton 306
(Returned Study Abroad Students ONLY)
[TRANSITION TO CAREER, SPECIAL TOPIC]
Joe Milostan of Study Abroad will co-lead this workshop with Andrew Kohls from the Career
Center. In the workshop, you'll reflect on your study abroad experience and learn to incorporate
these experiences into your resumes and cover letters, as well as how to talk about your
international experiences in a professional way.

APDPro: Speed Portfolio Reviews + Resume Critiques
Wednesday, Feb 15, 5:30-7:30 PM, APDWest 101
[SPECIAL TOPIC, TRANSITION TO CAREER]
Prepare for Design Expo by having 2 portfolio review sessions with professionals from AIA-KC
and other firms and professional organizations. While you wait to be critiqued, a representative
from the Career Center can review your resume. LIMITED TO 32 STUDENTS. Registration
available soon.

APDPro: Business Etiquette for the Connected Professional
Thursday, Feb 23, 6:00 PM, Seaton (Location TBD)
[PROFESSIONAL COMMUNICATION, SPECIAL TOPIC]
Join Amie Keener, interim IAPD program director and Gensler professional, to learn more about
how to stay connected but still maintain a professional status.

arch_APDWest

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1itqRcGl2JnI_CPPTs1qmfaThLUADi5QNtLkFNS8ttB2qN3RXJcdSsjqinewIy1OavrrgYVCa76bKNasi0vrTOI0OQa5i-NDGJLs5SXtBewsoO5mW8tUtkesgPznMpJsYyldS4DdZAAk-MF5vkLcFmhbzL_mY4nE_ghjSbTEiYhZw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1ilBYrBHyUYcemIOv4PdT0lWw0Q_1m3hm51ES1dqDY7zlds2s3z6f0963K8h2gDPgxD7Dr8daDGtCiF0aIfzlYFIDey4QoodfVVejvAOnXJMwkVrHQnrzpS_-kMPHuIIJfVJYLK6CdPf0dDVZ65hLHnEHXVDuFepCAPQV_B6Id4zl&c=&ch=


SCHEDULES
     APDesign West Building Schedule for February
     APDesign Standard Shuttle Schedule Schedule
     APDesign Modified Shuttle Schedule
 

arch_dates + events
JANUARY
NOW - through February 18 | Italian Studies Program | Exhibit - Manhattan Arts Center
FEBRUARY
NOW - through February 18 | Italian Studies Program | Exhibit - Manhattan Arts Center
1  K-State scholarship online application deadline
6 - Graduate Applications Due | 5th-Year Students
6  Italian Studies Program | Essays Due (deadline extended)
6 - 24  Exhibit | Faculty-Staff
6  Goncalo Byrne, Distinguished Regnier Chair - visits Kansas City this week
6  Study Abroad applications due
6  4th-year Options forms due for 3rd-year students
10  MAC Italian Studies Program | Exhibit Reception 5:00 - 7:00 pm
MARCH
1  FAFSA Deadline
8  BNIM Lecture | Brad Wlonski
10  Design Expo | Hilton Garden Inn
12  Daylight Savings Time (spring forward)
13  Goncalo Byrne, Distinguished Regnier Chair - visits K-State this week
20-24  Spring Break
30-31  Spring Meeting | Professional Advisory Board
APRIL
1  Open House
5  Short Films on Design | Screening | 5:30 pm APDWest
10  Goncalo Byrne, Distinguished Regnier Chair - visits Kansas City this week
13  Lecture | Goncalo Byrne, Distinguished Regnier Chair - Kansas City Central Library
17  Lecture | Fran Silvesteri, 2017-18 Distinguished Regnier Chair - lecture at K-State TBD
MAY
5  Heintzelman-Kremer
8-12  Finals
12  Graduate School Commencement 
13  APDesign Commencement Celebration

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1inNduvla71O2xFKIlV73b8-mE1d3hBjyxUyPmqBCdO8jQiNO9OkhHA_aKrIzBRFzhqH18EmZYpgEEOI57_LhdjrW3N7f13V0NfJeRJ1b247UUfIDSqZdc6YATZm-hWNPrM4uFiRo3AiWpJAKIKxqjd7oROJ-yqoSkMlGwqWq4GLCkSzxOJffNTHFwicCgzBq_DHOiPlAz4rx&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1inNduvla71O2R0b9Qtj2YWPb95BRQGQu5UHb_Kl0sxNCK5tI8U2JnsDqJQD-fObRiY-XtKSImfhCAr6eddS6S2pVGW8LB8FwPtCmAweTPeSIPRc5epywsaFUWr_YRCz68BO4bGGR1ln5RK1SgY5o8mdCpGn9XFgXuIksxqjQt9e26EMO11D_-zUqL-Jq9JE9JwV-Dpovauk9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1inNduvla71O2aslorpNKPK6lNBDOSAJSxTukcy3oJVjb6pU1XZohST9aCLGxG2WFNcBMccVGNDTlSCSRyF6wtOVBiQKGNZbd8heBJL10209aO_WifrltQYSMGDKJcvd-p-8lnogztzHGlFi4mYchkrasmgIQ0Cf2v-rE3jJa0QuaTIbbpJ7EZVqdTf0Fp-VpquEQA8UITViz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HgdabJJB5h4qxJz4qwkICPrpR8qdKbaTQtAFbGoyYKwsIGlFchO1itqRcGl2JnI_CPPTs1qmfaThLUADi5QNtLkFNS8ttB2qN3RXJcdSsjqinewIy1OavrrgYVCa76bKNasi0vrTOI0OQa5i-NDGJLs5SXtBewsoO5mW8tUtkesgPznMpJsYyldS4DdZAAk-MF5vkLcFmhbzL_mY4nE_ghjSbTEiYhZw&c=&ch=

